
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON A PROPOSED SPENDING PLAN FOR 

VARIOUS TAX INCREMENT FINANCING DISTRICTS  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Marshall, Minnesota 

(the “City”) will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 27, 2022 at 5:30 p.m., or as soon 

thereafter as the matter may be heard, in the City Council Chambers in the City Hall at 344 West 

Main Street, in the City on a proposed Spending Plan for Tax Increment Financing 

(Redevelopment) District No. 1-1, Tax Increment Financing (Redevelopment) District No. 1-7, 

and Tax Increment Financing (Redevelopment) District No. 2-1 (the “Spending Plan”) to authorize 

expenditures of tax increments from the City’s Tax Increment Financing (Redevelopment) District 

No. 1-1, Tax Increment Financing (Redevelopment) district No. 1-7 and Tax Increment Financing 

(Redevelopment) District No. 2-1 to stimulate private development at one or more sites in the City 

in accordance with Minnesota Statutes, Section 469.176, subd. 4n.   

A draft of the proposed Spending Plan is on file and available for public inspection at the 

office of the City Administrator at City Hall. 

At the time and place fixed for the public hearing, the City Council of the City will give all 

persons who appear at the hearing an opportunity to express their views with respect to the 

proposal. Written comments will be considered if submitted at the above City office on or before 

the date of the hearing. 

BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF MARSHALL  

 

 

Publish by December 16, 2022 


